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The Public Library of Toronto

George H. Locke

CHIEF LIBRARIAN
Edward S Caswell

SECRETARY-TREASURER

June 21, 1934
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Dear Mr. President

There is still an instalment of the grant made 

by the Carnegie Corporation to Canadian Colleges, and I am 

writing on behalf of the Committee to 

giren for the purchase of books for 

reading.

remind you that it was

general undergraduate *5

• -i■ Ia Jt £I am hoping to be able to 

tion next year that this request of theirs 

Canadian Colleges participating.

report to the Coipora-
n

was lived up to by
the

■
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Your very truly,
<9-

Chairman ian Advisory Group
on Colleges

I
The President, 
McGill University, 
Montreal, Quebec
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